
 
 

INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PLAN (IDP): STAKEHOLDERS CONSULTATION PROGRAMME 

 
DATE: 28 APRIL 2022 

 
The Mayor for Letsemeng Local Municipality, Hon Cllr Bonolo Mocwaledi, hereby wish to inform all 

stakeholders on the changes in schedule made to the Stakeholders consultation programme. The updated 

details are provided on the table below. The mayor would like to encourage everyone to fully participate in the 

2022/23 IDP and Budget engagements. 

 

Section 29 (1) (b) (i) and (ii) of the Municipal Systems Act, 2000 requires that the local community be consulted 

on its development needs and priorities, and to participate in the drafting of the Integrated Development Plan 

(IDP). 

The Municipality conducts community engagements to ensure its planning aligns with community needs and 

prepares its budget accordingly.  

Your involvement in the development of the IDP for the 2022/23 financial year is crucial for proper planning 

and budget allocation, therefore you are invited to have your say in the development of your community 

which will take place as indicated on the dates below. Your inputs will be highly appreciated during these days. 

 

Community members are welcome to give inputs by filling a form which can be downloaded from the 

Municipal website(http://www.letsemeng.fs.gov.za/?page_id=698) and/or by work-ins to the Manager IDP 

and PMS at the Municipal Offices in koffiefontein, the form can be filled and submitted at the Municipal offices 

or sent via email to the Manager IDP and PMS, Mr Katlego Tsikang, stsikang@letsemeng.gov.za, 053 3300 214 
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